Janice Rockwood

From: Jeremy Grether <jgrether@GreeneRubber.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 7:27 AM

To: Budget Comment

Subject: Requesting funds for drainage issues

Town Council,

| am the facilities manager at 94 A School Street in Danielson. Last year | wanted to pave my parking lot to start a five-
year beautification of the property. It turned out to be a huge hassle with permits from the town to get the parking lots
done. I want to get the ball rolling again so that | can get my upper lot paved located at Cottage and High Street. The
town is supposed to put a culvert across cottage and then that would allow me to have most of my water runoff to
cottage and bypass school street. School street has been flooding for a very long time during a major rain event. My
shipping dock also floods when the street does.

I am requesting that the Town Council allocate funds to investigate the drainage issues on School Street, as well as
Cottage during the current budget deliberations.
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